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Special Announcements: 
 

  
OPEN ENROLLMENT 

ATTENTION PARENTS! 
 The 2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR 

APPLICATIONS FOR OPEN 
ENROLLMENT will be from January 12 

to February 13, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WADE CARPENTER CHEERS & POMS WILL 

BE TRAVELING TO THEIR "2016" NATIONALS 

COMPETITION IN CALIFORNIA ON FEB. 26, 

27, 28, AND RETURNING ON MONDAY THE 

29 HOPEFULLY WITH ANOTHER NATIONAL 

TITLE!!!  GOOD LUCK LADIES AND 

GENTLEMEN! 

 

 
monday tuesday wednesday thursday friday 

         1 
 

Science/S.S. 
on Duty! 

 

Galileo Testing 

This Week 

         2 
 

 

 

Galileo 

Testing This 

Week 

3 
Early Release 
@ 11:30 a.m. 
(Tech Day) @ 

NHS 
 

Galileo Testing 

This Week 

4 
County 

Spelling Bee 
9:00 a.m. 

Santa Cruz 
County 

 

Galileo Testing 

This Week 

5 
EAGLE OF THE 

MONTH BREAKFAST 
7:30a.m. 

 

Galileo Testing This 

Week 

8 
Fine Arts on 

Duty! 
Board 

Meeting 5:30 

p.m. at 

WCMS 

Galileo Testing 

This Week 

9 
8th Grade 

Book 
Distribution 
At 10 a.m. 

Galileo 

Testing This 

Week 

10 
 

Early Release 
1:20 p.m. 

 

 

Galileo Testing 

This Week 

11 
 

 

 

 

Galileo Testing 

This Week  

12 
AzMerit 

Breakfast  

8 a.m 

 
ROYALTY DANCE 

 6-8p.m. 

Galileo Testing This 

Week 

15 
Presidents 

Day 
(NO 

CLASSES) 
 

Language Arts 
on Duty! 

 

16 
Monitoring 

Checklist Out 

17 
 
 
 
 
 

18 
Cookies and 

Hot Chocolate 
for those who 

passed 
AzMerit 8am. 

 
Math Parent 

Night 
5:30-6:30 pm 

19 
Q3 District Writing  

Sample  

 
FOOD BANK 

DISTRIBUTION 
 

U of A  
M.E.S.A. Trip 

(Saturday) 

22 
    Math on   
       Duty! 
 

Board 

Meeting 5:30 

p.m. 
 

 

 

Azella 

Testing This 

Week 

23 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Azella 

Testing 

This Week 

 

24 
 

Early Release 
1:20 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Azella 

Testing This 

Week 

25 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Azella 

Testing This 

Week 

26 
College 

Day 
 

Cheers & Poms to 

Nationals  

Feb. 26-29th 
 

 

 

 

Azella Testing This 

Week 

29 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

     

 

“Flight of the Eagle” 
 
 

September 2013 

“EAGLE NEWS” 

Boy's Soccer A. B 

    
Tues. Jan.19 vs Coatimundi 

Thurs. Jan.21 vs JCMS 

Tues. Jan.26 @ Calabasas 

Thurs. Feb.4 vs DSMS 

Tues. Feb.9 @ Coatimundi 

Thurs. Feb.11 @ JCMS 

Tues. Feb.16 vs Calabasas 

Thurs. Feb.25 @ DSMS 

 

Girl's Basketball  A, B, C 

    
Tues. Jan.19 vs Coatimundi 

Thurs. Jan.21 vs JCMS 

Tues. Jan.26 @ Calabasas 

Thurs. Feb.4 vs DSMS 

Tues. Feb.9 @ Coatimundi 

Thurs. Feb.11 @ JCMS 

Tues. Feb.16 vs Calabasas 

Thurs. Feb.25 @ DSMS 

 



 

 

Music Program News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

     EAGLE PRIDE        EAGLE PRIDE        EAGLE PRIDE 
         WCMS Site Goals for SY 2015-2016 

 

 

Feb. 9 5:30-6:30 pm Parent Booster Meeting **ALL parents 

welcome and encouraged to come!** 

Room 23 All Parents 

Feb. 1-12 All Day Sell and pass out Valentine's Day Grams WCMS All 

Feb. 24 1:45-10:00 

pm 

Jazz plays at Wilbur's in Tucson Tucson Jazz Band 

 
   

7th Grade News: 

Keep collecting  
Box Tops! 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

          
 
 
 

 

 

        

 

Congratulations Gael Martinez, for getting 1st place 
in the school Spelling Bee! 2nd place winner was 

Ximena Gocobachi.  

The 7th Grade Club will be selling St. Patrick's Day 
Grams for $1 coming up in March! 

 
 
 

Principal’s Corner: 
In January we focused on Galileo practice 
tests in ELA and Math to help prepare our 
students for the AzMerit assessments. We 
focused on Informational Text, Reading 
Literature, and Conventions. In Math we 
focused on Number System, Expressions and 
Equations and Geometry. Our goal is to use 
this data to help guide our instruction during 
the school day and during After School 
Tutoring. These practice tests are set up based 
on what percent of each concept will appear 
on the AzMerit test.  We get this information 
from AZMerit Blueprints. This month, we will 
be focusing on Math and we would love to see 
parents here on Thursday, February 18 for our 
Math Parent Night. We will be sharing 
strategies to help support your child at home.   
 
Have an AWESOME month! 

Dr. Soltero 


